Mr. Fontaine:
 
I received in my office today the request for public documents that you sent on January 24, 2007 to President McCormick’s office.  The New Jersey Open Public Records Act (OPRA) requires that all requests be submitted on an agency’s (in this case, Rutgers University) official form.  I am forwarding the link that brings you to a website containing the official form.  Once you are on the home page of the website click on the "Requests for Access" link located on the right side.  This will lead you to the page that has the (OPRA) form that needs to be completed and sent back to me via fax at (732-932-1245).
 
http://records.rutgers.edu/
 
 
Please contact me with any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Kate Cahill
Asst. Secretary of the University
732-932-7434
Mr. Fontaine:
 
Yes, your fax has been received.  I will be back in touch once I have an idea of what information is available in response to your request.
 
Thank you,
 
Kate Cahill
Asst. Secretary of the University
732-932-7434
Mr. Fontaine,
 
I am writing to request an extension of time in responding to your OPRA request.  The appropriate individuals in the Athletics department have been working to compile the data you are seeking.  However, it has been brought to my attention that the process involved in gathering the available data is still ongoing.  Can you please confirm by replying directly to this email that you will grant an extension until February16?
 
Thank you,
 
Kate Cahill
Asst. Secretary of the University
732-932-7434
Mr. Fontaine,
 
In making my request to you last week for an extension of time responding to your request I unfortunately did not take a few things into consideration.  Our team physician is near completing the gathering of data for the request. However, the next step requires a page by page review of the documents, including the identification of the appropriate redactions.  This review will be performed by me, as the custodian of records, and a member of our legal department.  I am hopeful to have this completed and a definitive set if documents available to you no later than the end of next week.
 
Your patience is once again appreciated.
 
Can you please confirm receipt of this request by replying directly to this email?
 
Thank you,
 
Kate Cahill
Asst. Secretary of the University
732-932-7434
Mr. Fontaine:
 
I am forwarding a cover letter which provides you with the cost of the available documentation that is responsive to your OPRA request.  I am also attaching a public guide to the Open Public Records Act.
 
Please reply to this e-mail to confirm that it has been received and read by you.
 
Thank you,
 
Kate Cahill
Asst. Secretary of the University
732-932-7434
 

 

